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TO: Industry Clients

EFFECTIVE DATE: June 4, 2011 

Commission Changing to New Email Addresses

BACKGROUND: 

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is approaching the next stage in moving its computer sys-
tem to a new network and all Commission staff are receiving new email addresses. The email, website and 
ongoing network changes provide the Commission with improved network security, help reinforce our role as 
an independent regulator and allow for innovation. The new email addresses are consistent with the Com-
mission’s new internet address www.bcogc.ca. 

New email addresses will come into effect on June 4, 2011 as Firstname.Lastname@bcogc.ca. All mail sent 
to an old email address will generate a bounce back message to the sender (for two months) with informa-
tion about the change and the receiver’s new email address. In order to correctly reach someone at the 
Commission, senders must use the new email address after June 4. It’s recommended you update your ad-
dresses of contacts within the Commission at that time. The Commission’s phone list on the website, as well 
as many of the online reports and documents, will be updated with new contact information. 
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For more information on this Information Bulletin contact: 

Hardy Friedrich
Manager, Communications
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Hardy.Friedrich@gov.bc.ca
250-794-5219

http://www.bcogc.ca
http://www.bcogc.ca/phoneList.aspx

